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The Department of Accountancy (AC) hosted an Outstanding Students
Recognition Reception on 25 March 2025, celebrating the exceptional academic
achievements of students enrolled in the Master of Arts in International
Accounting (MAIA) and Master of Science in Professional Accounting and
Corporate Governance (MScPACG) programmes.

MAIA & MScPACG Outstanding Students
Recognition Reception (25 March 2025)

We are honoured to welcome distinguished guests from China Resources
Corporate Affairs Limited, including Mr. Zhang Naiyuan (Vice General Manager)
and Ms. Zhou Yifan (Investment and Business Development Manager); from
China Resources Group, Ms. Zhou Nanshan (Professional Director, Human
Resources Department) and Mr. Luo Hao (Manager, Human Resources
Department); and from the Hong Kong Chartered Governance Institute (HKCGI),
Mr. Patrick Sung FCG HKFCG (Council member and Qualifications Committee
member, HKCGI) and Ms. May Yip ACG HKACG (Qualifications Committee
member, HKCGI).
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The event commenced with an opening speech by Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head
of the Department of Accountancy, followed by remarks from Prof. Zheng Liu,
MScPACG Programme Leader.

Nineteen outstanding students, recipients of scholarships and fellowships, were
then recognized for their achievements and presented with certificates by
faculty members and guests.

Ms. Chan Yun Yin Natalie Mr. Ho Pui Lam Joseph Ms. Long Yu

Mr. Mo Ka Ho Ms. So Bo Ki Mr. Yau Kam Man

Mr. Cheng Sing Yuen Mr. Yeung Ho Yin Ms. Tsui Sin Chai
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Mr. Tse Shing Lam Ms. Wang Qi

Ms. Jia Yuchen Ms. Xie Shijia Mr. Yang Tianrui

Ms. Tong Qiming Ms. Zhang Shurui Ms. Zhong Sisi

Mr. Ho Pok Man Ms. Zhao Jingwei
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The ceremony concluded with a
heartfelt closing speech by      
Ms. Tsui Sin Chai Clara, a
distinguished recipient of the
Outstanding Student Award. She
reflected on her academic
journey, expressing gratitude for
the support received from AC
faculty and peers, and  shared
her enthusiasm for future
opportunities, emphasizing her
eagerness to embrace every
opportunity ahead.

The event was a resounding success, in which students, staff, and guests had the
opportunity to connect and share experiences. The Department of Accountancy
wishes the students all the best in their future endeavours and extends heartfelt
thanks to everyone who attended!


